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Please pass HB 3075-1 and implement Measure 114 as soon as practical.  We've 

been waiting 2 years to recognize the will of Oregonians to require a permit for a gun 

purchase and close any loopholes allowing a gun purchase without passing a 

background check, to prevent people with mental problems, felons, terrorists, etc. to 

easily purchase a gun in Oregon. 

 

Out of state gun lobby organizations should not be allowed to represent the majority 

of Oregonians.  


